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Renewal of exclusive right for providing services  

 

EYDAP S.A. hereby informs the investment community that, its exclusive right to 

provide water supply and sewerage services, which had been granted to EYDAP S.A. 

according to par. 1 of article 2 of Law 2744/1999 (Α’ 222), was renewed until 

31.12.2040. The terms of the exclusive right’s renewal, the raw water’s fee from EYDAP 

S.A., the EYDAP’s specific rights and obligations, as well as any other issue that is 

deemed necessary to be regulated to achieve the purpose of the granted right and other 

relations between the parties related to the provision of water services, will be 

determined by the new contract to be concluded between the Ministries of Infrastructure 

and Transport, Development and Investment and Environment and Energy, "EYDAP 

Fixed Assets Company" and EYDAP SA. 

In addition, the same amendment states that with a contract between the Greek State, 

represented by the Minister of Infrastructure and Transport, the "EYDAP Fixed Assets 

Company" and EYDAP SA, the maintenance and operation of the External Water Supply 

System (EYS) of the major area of the Capital, is assigned to EYDAP SA. for three years. 

After the expiration of the above mentioned contract, the maintenance and operation of 

E.Y.S. will be assigned by the Ministry of Infrastructure and Transport to a contractor, 

who will be promoted through a tender procedure in accordance with Law 3389/2005 (A 

'232), in which tender procedure EYDAP intends to participate. 

 

 
 
 


